For
at
kunne
bekæmpe
pandemien, må det Britiske
Imperiums
anti-kinesiske
heksejagt bekæmpes
Den 20. maj (EIRNS) – De episke problemer, som vi er
konfronteret med, i bekæmpelsen af pandemien, påbegyndelsen af
en ny verdensøkonomi, og sideløbende minimering af kaos og
nød, kræver en yderligere opgave: At kalde den nuværende,
intense anti-Kina-kampagne hvad den er – en sort propagandaoperation. Den er antændt af de samme britiske netværk, som
anstiftede ”Russiagate”, afsættelsesforsøget af Præsident
Donald Trump, og alle sådanne operationer for at forhindre det
potentielle samarbejde, mellem USA, Rusland, Kina og andre
nationer, hen imod en ny struktur til verdens fordel. Dette
ville markere enden på Londons kontrol baseret på geopolitik
og monetarisme; og Trumps tidlige tilbøjelighed i retningen af
venskabsdiplomati har været bandlyst af disse kredse.
I sit ugentlige Schiller Institut-webcast i dag, diskuterede
Helga Zepp-LaRouche disse britiske netværk, inklusiv deres
forsøg på at splitte Kina og USA, samt opbygningen af
politiske blokke, ligesom under den kolde krig. Hun advarede
at dette vil føre til et sammenbrud af økonomiske funktioner
og hyperinflation. Hun anførte, at blandt de mest skingre
stemmer, er dem fra Trumps økonomi- og handelsrådgiver, Peter
Navarro, Forsvarsminister Mark Esper og Udenrigsminister Mike
Pompeo.
Hun sagde: ”Det er tydeligt at Præsident Trump sættes under
enormt pres, fordi han er oppe imod pandemien; der er enorme
økonomiske konsekvenser – USA’s centralbank har lige
offentliggjort, at sammenbruddet af USA’s økonomi i 2. kvartal
vil være 30%; arbejdsløsheden stiger; og åbenlyst har det

faktum, at flere personer er blevet testet positive, og
faktisk blev syge med coronavirusset i og omkring det Hvide
Hus, skabt en atomsfære for Præsident Trump, hvor han virkelig
sættes under et enormt pres.
Jeg mener at enhver, som er interesseret i at løse
menneskehedens problemer, bør tale om, at denne heksejagt mod
kinesere, den McCarthyisme stil med at anholde kinesiske
videnskabsfolk, eller sågar amerikanske videnskabsfolk med
kinesisk baggrund, det er virkelig ekstremt farligt og er et
meget skidt varsel! Det skal stoppes og folk burde ikke falde
for denne propaganda, fordi den er komplet ubegrundet.”
Hun opfordrede folk til at se på, hvad der præsenteres som
fakta mod Kina, eller andre mål, og se, at de i virkeligheden
er geopolitiske angreb. De indeholder gentagelsen af ”store
løgne.”.
Ved dagens ugentlige briefing fra Udenrigsministeriet,
overgik Pompeo sig selv. Han hævdede at Kina skylder verden
”så meget som omkring 9 billioner dollars, ifølge vores skøn,”
for
arbejdspladser
og
tabte
liv
i
USA
og
globalt. Pompeo sagde, at han havde foreslået Trump
forskellige måder, hvorpå Kina kunne tvinges til ”at betale”
for COVID-19-pandemien. Præsidenten er ”begyndt at overveje at
svare tilbage… Jeg ønsker ikke at komme ham i forkøbet med
hensyn til at diskutere hvordan…”.
Pompeo indledte disse bemærkninger med en svada. ”Først,
grundlæggende fakta. Kina har været regeret af et brutalt,
autoritært regime, et kommunistregime siden 1949… Vi
undervurderede gevaldigt i hvilken grad Beijing er ideologisk
og politisk fjendtligsindet overfor frie nationer. Hele verden
vågner op til dette faktum.”
Som komplet modpol til disse spydigheder understregede ZeppLaRouche, at idéen om USA’s og Kinas samarbejde er
”sandsynligvis det mest vigtige strategiske spørgsmål, fordi,

hvis disse to store økonomier, den tidligere stærkeste økonomi
og den opkommende økonomi, som trods alt har 1,4 milliarder
mennesker, hvis de samarbejder kan man næsten løse et hvilket
som helst problem i hele verden; hvis de tørner sammen, kunne
det føre til ødelæggelsen af hele menneskeheden.”
Hun gav eksemplet om nødvendigheden for at udvikle
fusionskraft – grundlaget for et fuldstændigt nyt
produktivitetsdomæne for fremtiden. Kinas arbejder med dette,
og Kinas Eksperimentale Avancerede Superledende Tokamak (EAST)
skrider fremad, som et afgørende projekt. Beskrivende CGTN’s
TV-udsendelse ”Den kunstige Sols Kraft: Fusion,” sagde hun, at
”det de siger er, at fusion er revolutionært, af den simple
årsag at når man kan skabe et gennembrud og har kommercielt
brug af fusionskraft, vil det levere energi, ikke kun til 1,4
milliarder kinesere, men til hele verden i årtusinder
fremover. Og det er grunden til at Kina lige nu forener de
bedste hjerner i verden, lige netop for at få sådan et
crashprogram.
De siger at fusionskraft er ligeså vigtigt, og ligeså stort
som menneskets landing på månen. Folk, som kender dette
program, vil indse, at det er præcis dette, som LaRouches
”Fire Love” handler om, nemlig, at vi bliver nødt til at have
internationalt samarbejde for et crashprogram for
fusionskraft; at vi har brug en ny fusionsøkonomisk platform,
og at vi har brug for et internationalt samarbejde i
rumforskning. Og det er vejen frem!”
Schiller Institute New Paradigm Webcast, May 20, 2020
With Helga Zepp-LaRouche
America’s Historic Enemies — and the Russiagate Enemies of
Donald Trump — Are Behind the Escalation Against China
HARLEY SCHLANGER: Hello, I’m Harley Schlanger from the
Schiller Institute. Welcome to our webcast with our founder
and President Helga Zepp-LaRouche. Today is May 20, 2020.

Helga, each week as we do these webcasts, it seems as though
the danger in the world keeps escalating: We have a series of
crises, and there’s a definite push coming from especially the
City of London and their allies in the United States to add to
the destabilization. In the last couple of days there’s been
another escalation in the anti-China campaign around the World
Health Assembly annual meeting. What was going on there, and
what’s the background to this?
HELGA ZEPP-LAROUCHE: First of all, most people in the United
States and in Europe and elsewhere cannot have helped but
notice that the anti-China tone has become absolutely shrill.
If you listen to what people like Navarro and Esper, and
Tucker Carlson, and Pompeo are saying, it’s a kind of
accusation which is really, if it all would be true, it would
be casus belli, but if it’s a lie, it’s even more casus belli.
One has to remember that a lot of the anti-China forces, it
originated with British intelligence, MI5, MI6 — these were
the same forces which were focussing for the first three years
of the Trump Administration on Russiagate, all the accusations
that Russia manipulated the 2016 election; and if one looks
back now, what was coming out of this, what was the matter of
it? Nothing! It was all a big lie. What was the ground for the
impeachment? The same thing! And it is exactly that same
apparatus which is now focussing on the effort to divide China
and the United States, because these forces need the kind of
geopolitical manipulation in order to keep control, because if
the large powers of the world would work together then the
role of the British diminishes into insignificance.
Now, obviously, the pandemic has created a total crisis, it’s
a health crisis which is very big. The “opening up” of the
economy, so-called, which is a terrible word to even use, is
creating all kinds of dangers, and obviously, there is an
effort to get President Trump to go with this whole anti-China
campaign. And unfortunately, he signed a letter — it’s not
clear if he really wrote all of it, which may not be the case,

because there’s a lot of detail in there which I doubt the
President would fill out himself — but he basically wrote a
letter to the head of the World Health Organization, Dr.
Tedros on the occasion of the World Health Assembly annual
meeting in Geneva, or virtual, in which he basically repeats
all of these accusations, that China covered up, that they
didn’t transmit the information in time, that they delayed,
that they caused all these economic hardships; and he accuses
the WHO of having been completely in the pocket of China. And
he is demanding that the WHO should prove within 30 days that
they are independent of China, or else the U.S. will even
leave the WHO altogether let alone cutting off funding.
Now this is very unfortunate, because he has a lot of remarks
in there which are simply factually not true. One of them is
that he quotes the British medical journal The Lancet, that
they would have already reported in the beginning of December
about the virus, and so forth. That is too bad, because
immediately the editor of The Lancet refuted it, and said that
they never had published anything like that, but their first
reporting was on Jan. 24th. This is really an Achilles’ heel
of Trump’s, and one can only say that we need to point to the
geopolitical nature of these lies. We should remember what
Pompeo said that when he headed the CIA, they made it sort of
a sport to lie, to cheat, and that is obviously what is going
on right now.
I think this very dangerous, because if you accuse another
country of such enormous accusations, this is normally the
kind of black propaganda which is being put out before wars.
And it’s being noted in China as a very, very serious thing.
And I think we should all try to do our best to undo this.
SCHLANGER:
…and Trump. Is this coming from the same British networks? We
see it from Pompeo and others in the U.S., but we’ve

identified groups like the Henry Jackson Society, they’re
continuing their escalation against China, aren’t they?
ZEPP-LAROUCHE: Yes. And the aim is to really, potentially even
decouple. Now, if you decouple the countries which are allied
with the United States from those which are allied with China,
in in other words, you go at the minimum into a bloc building
as what existed in the Cold War. I think under the present
conditions, this would lead for sure to a collapse of the
world financial system and a hyperinflationary blowout of the
system, so I think this is absolutely playing with fire.
SCHLANGER: The letter from Trump was addressed to WHO director
Tedros Adhanom Ghebreyesus; he spoke at the World Health
Assembly annual meeting of the World Health Organization, as
did Xi Jinping; the U.S. was there only represented by HHS
Secretary Alex Azar, but what did they have to say in
addressing the concerns of the entire world about the
coronavirus pandemic?
ZEPP-LAROUCHE: What Dr. Tedros said was that the World Health
Organization must work so that this pandemic is never being
repeated, in other words, that it caught the whole world
relatively unprepared, because all the warnings were there.
And he said the tools were all there, but they were not used,
due to a “temporary amnesia.” He called for a remedy of that,
and really establish a world health system. And Xi Jinping
made a really remarkable speech, and all those people who are
being bombarded by the anti-China propaganda, I would really
challenge you to just go to your laptop or whatever, print out
or look at the speech which was given by Xi Jinping, because
it’s
an
extraordinary
speech.
[http://www.xinhuanet.com/english/2020-05/18/c_139067018.htm]
He says, for example, that world is hit with a pandemic; 210
countries and regions are affected, already many lives have
been lost and that the most precious thing is human life.
Now I would wish that the former finance minister of Germany,

Wolfgang Schäuble would have such a noble conception of the
human being, because he said, recently, that it’s not the
function of the state to protect life as the highest priority.
So in that case, I would say that the leader of a Communist
Party has a better standard on the question of human life —
and I’m saying this deliberately as a polemic.
Now, Xi Jinping, then proceeds to say that there must be a
focus on Africa, that the world community has to help Africa
with this pandemic, and in general, has to work together as a
community for a shared future of civilization.
So I think the effort to take over this World Health
Organization annual meeting, there was a resolution which was
anti-China, which did not succeed; and there was a resolution
accepted, that, indeed, after the pandemic has been
successfully defeated, there should be an investigation, into
what was the origin of the virus to better understand how it
functioned, in order to avoid and protect against future such
problems, but it should be done under the auspices of the
World Health Organization.
Those people who are right now falling into the propaganda
that it’s all Bill Gates, who’s trying to become rich — even
richer than he is already — by being behind the WHO, well,
there are many private firms which help finance the WHO, but
does it help if the U.S. is pulling out, if the governments
are underpaying the WHO? I think the remedy is that the
governments take responsibility and supply the World Health
Organization with the necessary means, because from everything
I have seen, and we have studied this from the very beginning,
because we were extremely attentive to when the first
information from Wuhan came, we compared the notes, what was
put out when by the Chinese government; who did not respond,
like the Health Minister Jens Spahn. He said in January, “oh,
the virus will never come to Germany”; in February, he said
“oh the German health system is perfectly prepared….” So we
have studied this as it happened. So a lot of the facts which

are in the letter of President Trump to Dr. Tedros are simply
factually not true.
But, once the pandemic is overcome, there must be an
investigation because the world needs to better understand the
nature of this virus, and viruses in general and also whether
the present world health system can be improved. But it should
be done in a cooperative spirit, in the spirit of a shared
humanity and not as a part of a confrontation and geopolitical
attacks.
SCHLANGER: It seems as though some of the discussion and the
proposals that were adopted were along the lines of what
you’ve called for in terms of what you’ve called for in terms
of a global effort to improve health service everywhere. We’ve
also seen other forms of cooperation — President Trump is
sending ventilators to Russia that the U.S. is going to pay
for. But where do we stand on the other question, of vaccine.
There’s a discussion of this of “Warp Speed” program: what do
you make of that?
ZEPP-LAROUCHE: We have to see. On the one side, it is
naturally good to call on all labs to work high speed on
vaccines, and it’s also obviously important that the President
of the United States takes a leading role in that, that all
the resources must be mobilized. But I would really warn
against rushing it, because there are many new labs which have
promised vaccines soon — I think a vaccine, especially one
which will be used by the entire world population is something
which has to be really tested on the highest standards. And
that has to be seen. China already has said they will provide
the whole with that vaccine, and I think there must be a
cooperative approach. This is such a big threat to all of
humanity that the best would be if the United States, the
Europeans, Russians, Chinese, and others would all work
together, because the more time is lost to find an adequate
vaccine, the more people will die, and that should really be
taken as a change a paradigm shift to cooperate.

It is obvious that President Trump is being put under enormous
pressure, because he is up against the pandemic; there is an
incredible economic consequences — the Federal Reserve just
said that the collapse of the U.S. economy in the second
quarter will be 30%; unemployment is going up; and obviously
the fact that there were several people who tested positive
and actually became sick with coronavirus in and around the
White House, has created an atmosphere for President Trump
where he is really put under enormous pressure. I think
anybody who is interested in solving humanity’s problems
should make their voice heard, that this witch-hunt against
Chinese, the McCarthyite style of arresting Chinese
scientists, or even American scientists with Chinese
backgrounds, that is really extremely dangerous and forebodes
very bad! It has to be stopped and people should not fall for
this propaganda, because it is completely unjustified.
SCHLANGER: It should be noted that this started before the
coronavirus: You had people like Marco Rubio, Senator from
Florida, whom Trump had called “little Marco,” who’s now taken
over the Senate Intelligence Committee, he’s directly
collaborating with the Henry Jackson Society in the anti-China
campaign. You’ve had a lot of this ongoing in the background.
Where do you think U.S.-China relations will go, and what’s
the view in China?
ZEPP-LAROUCHE: That’s probably the most important strategic
question, because if the two largest economies, the previously
strongest economy and the rising economy, which after all, has
1.4 billion people, if they work together, you can almost
solve any problem of the entire world; if they clash, it could
lead to the destruction of all of humanity. And in China,
people are extremely aware of what’s going on, naturally.
There are many articles warning of a new McCarthyism in the
United States, and the so-called Two Sessions meeting, which
is about to start in China [May 21 and 22], that’s the
legislative body, called the National People’s Congress and

the Chinese People’s Political Consultative Conference; these
two bodies have put the U.S.-China relationship on their
agenda. And we have to see — maybe we’ll get some clarity on
what China is intending to do in response to this McCarthyism
coming from the United States.
But people don’t understand China. They have these absolute
prejudices, but they don’t make the effort to find out what
makes this country tick, and I want to give you a little
window, which gives you a good insight: And that is the fact
that CGTN, which is the official Chinese TV network, have
started a series called “Decoding the Future,” which will
start exactly on the occasion of these two sessions. And the
first such broadcast is “The Power of Artificial Sun: Fusion”
[https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3CKd4SybOak].
They’re
discussing the EAST program; EAST stands for Experimental
Advanced Superconducting Tokamak, and it is the fusion
research center in Hefei, where they already succeeded about a
year ago, to confine a plasma at a high temperature of over
100 million degrees Celsius; that is six times the heat which
exists in the core of the Sun, and they were able to confine
that plasma for more than 10 seconds, which represents a world
record. So, China, in terms of fusion research is right now a
world leader, and they’re also participating in the ITER
[International Thermonuclear Experimental Reactor] program in
Cadarache, France, where 35 countries participate.
In any case, what they say is that fusion is revolutionary,
for the very reason that once you can make a breakthrough and
have commercia use of fusion power, it will provide energy
security not only for 1.4 billion Chinese, but for the whole
world for millennia to come. And that is why China right now
uniting the best minds of the world to get exactly such a
crash program. They say that fusion is as important, and as
great as man’s landing on the Moon. People who know this
program will recognize that is exactly what the fourth point
of Lyndon LaRouche’s Four Laws is all about, namely that we

have to have international cooperation for a crash program for
fusion power, that we need a new platform of the fusion
economy, and that we need international cooperation space
exploration. And that is the way to go!
I’m absolutely sure that the offers from China for all nations
to cooperate in these programs are still on the table, and if
we are avoiding a clash which could lead to World War III, it
has to be the kind of visionary cooperation for these future
decoding the secrets of the future of the universe and our
human civilization, how we will get out of this terrible
crisis. I think this is a very inspiring.
And people think this is a Communist China doing that — well,
maybe, there is something to this approach which is right!
People should not just say “Communist China…” If they’re going
to get a breakthrough in fusion and they put an absolute
priority on that, maybe there is something in their policy
which is right. I just want to put this out as a question
mark.
SCHLANGER: And then you contrast that with the insanity of the
Green financial bubble, which seems to be the approach that
came out of this Merkel-Macron session to discuss the
financial crisis in Europe. This is the BlackRock, the equity
firm, the speculation firm, which was handed by the Federal
Reserve the right to determine who gets the funds to engage in
speculation, and they’re behind the Green financial bubble.
What happened with Macron and Merkel? And is Europe fully
committed to this Green policy?
ZEPP-LAROUCHE: I think this Macron-Merkel — which is this deal
whereby they want to buy EU500 billion worth of bonds; this is
supposed to be financed by taking this money from the
financial markets. But then it’s supposed to be paid back
through the EU budget — so it’s not really a grant, because if
the EU budget is supposed to finance it after three years, it
will be paid by the taxpayers. So the southern Europeans, who

are all very happy, saying, “this is a grant” — it’s not that.
It’s basically another effort to keep the banking system
afloat.
It is opposed by Austria, Holland, Denmark, Sweden; also
important layers within the CDU [the German Christian
Democratic Union] are calling on all CDU Members of Parliament
and the European Parliament to prevent it from happening… so I
don’t think it’s necessarily agreed that it will go anywhere.
But one should always keep in mind, this is happening in the
context of the EU Commission having hired who? But BlackRock,
the largest asset manager in the world, to write a new
legislation to integrate the Green Deal with the general EU
program. Now you can hire the Devil to do your job, because
you have now the EU Commission being run by BlackRock and the
Federal Reserve having hired BlackRock to manage their $4
trillion program to keep the banking system afloat. So
BlackRock is de facto running the financial policies of the
United States and Europe. And it just happens to be that that
is exactly what was discussed at the Jackson Hole meeting last
August, the big meeting of bankers and central bank governors,
which takes place every year in Jackson Hole, Wyoming. And
that is where the central bankers, especially then Bank of
England governor Mark Carney, and Michael Bloomberg, and
BlackRock and others had put out this line that there needs to
be a “regime change,” that practically the power has to go
entirely to the central banks, and they have to run the
international financial system.
So what you see here in action, is exactly that. And given the
fact that Mark Carney and Bloomberg are identical with this
Green Deal agenda, this is not foreboding good at all. So, if
they will impose the Green Deal ideas on top of the already
extremely weakened economy as a result of the pandemic, you
will have a collapse of Europe and the United States as
industrial powers. You cannot do that.
I think you have contrast that with the opposite approach

taken by China with the fusion crash program, and I think that
we have to do everything to change that, and that is why the
Schiller Institute and our associates in the United States are
working on crash program for a completely different approach:
Namely, to answer the pandemic and the problems which are now
really jumping into the eyes of everybody, with the issue of a
1.5 billion new jobs program, a program to create 1.5 billion
new, productive jobs, which will be announced shortly on our
channels.
SCHLANGER: Let me just remind people who don’t remember, that
Carney and BlackRock worked out a compact among leading banks
by which they said they will not make any credit available to
any bank or any corporation which is still engaging in
creating a (quote) “carbon-footprint” (unquote). In other
words, they’re forcing the credit to go into the Green
financial bubble.
Now, Helga, this is in contrast, you talked about the program
that we’re about to put out, the 1.5 billion jobs, the
emphasis on science and research and development investment —
that’s completely contrasted through the Hamiltonian credit
system. And this, I think is what we have to emphasize, and
our supporters have to take the LaRouche Four Laws and
especially this idea of the Hamiltonian credit: that would be
the complete opposite of this Green New Deal, and is the only
way to get out of this crisis, isn’t it?
ZEPP-LAROUCHE: Yes. People should just step back and look at
the situation as it is now becoming obvious, as a result of
this pandemic. You had the pandemic spreading, there was the
lockdown of the economy, the lockdown already affected Europe,
some European countries more than others, but also the United
States very severely, and it’s ongoing. But much, much worse
was the effect on the so-called developing countries, which
unfortunately are not so developing at all, because it hit
what is generally called, in a nefarious way, the “informal
economy.” But that is just a PR word for the fact that it’s a

shadow economy: It’s people working from hand to mouth, who
have no resources, who have no benefits, no social security,
no health system, and when they are locked down, they are in
danger of dying of starvation within days! And that is exactly
the warning which was put out by the head of the World Food
Program David Beasley, who said that the ongoing crisis of
agriculture, the collapse of the farm sector in the United
States and in Europe, these meat-packing plants, where people
living and working in slave-labor conditions, immigrants
became infected because the working conditions were so bad;
these were shut down. Then the farmers had to “euthanize” —
this is a terrible word to even use for animals — they had to
kill tens of millions of hogs, chickens, bury them instead of
processing them for food. This is leading to a collapse and
interruption of the supply chain, while, at the same time as
Beasley is warning, we are looking at famine of “biblical
dimensions” where the danger is that up to 300,000 people per
day could die in the short term of hunger!
Now, that is completely insane, and that in part is the result
of the neo-liberal policies which denied development of the
developing countries for the last 50 years at least; which is
the result of an absolutely profit-oriented system of
agriculture under the control of only five cartels — this is
why these labor conditions are so absolutely horrendous. And
that has to be changed: We need to go back to family farms. We
have to have a parity price for agricultural goods, the
farmers have to be able to live off their work. We have to
double world production — this is a call I already made in
2008, that the 2.5-2.7 billion tons of food production has to
be doubled! If you consider that the world population is
increasing and you already have almost a billion people — not
food secure, now being threatened with starvation — 2 billion
people not having clean water, you need to build up
agriculture. If you look at the condition of the world, it is
now the time to completely reverse that and really
industrialize the developing sector. Now, for the United

States, that means we will have to create 50 million
productive jobs in the short term, but for the developing
countries, we need more than a billion jobs, because you will
have a lot of young people, who either will die, or try to
migrate to the north, or, we will use this incredible crisis
to really turn it around, and do what Franklin D. Roosevelt
intended with the Bretton Woods system in the beginning —
namely, that the development of Global South, or the
developing countries, has to occur. Roosevelt, at the time of
the preparation of the Bretton Woods system said, the increase
of the living standard of the whole world population will be
the basis for stability and peace in the world, and that is
exactly the task we have in front of us, and that is the life
work of Lyndon LaRouche, who after all, for 50 years worked on
development programs for every single part of the world:
*He worked on an Africa development program, which we
published in 1976 the first time;
*He worked on an “Oasis Plan,” for the development of the
Middle East;
*He worked on a 50-year development program for the Pacific
Basin;
*We worked with Indira Gandhi on a 40-year development program
for India;
*We worked with José López Portillo on a Latin American-wide
economic and infrastructure integration;
*Naturally a reindustrialization of the United States;
*And the Eurasian Land-Bridge, in response to the collapse of
the Soviet Union.
So for the last 50 years, LaRouche, my late husband, and the
LaRouche movement, we have worked on concrete development
programs. We published that in an updated form in 2014 called

the “New Silk Road Becomes the World Land-Bridge,” and now is
the time, under conditions of this crisis to upgrade this and
create 1.5 billion new productive job, and really start a new
chapter in the history of humanity. And that is what I’m
calling on you to support and help us to put on the agenda
instead of geopolitical confrontation.
SCHLANGER: And you can find the key to that on our website:
Lyndon
LaRouche’s
four
economic
laws
[https://larouchepub.com/lar/2014/4124four_laws.html]. Helga,
I don’t have anything else to ask. Is there anything else you
want to add?
ZEPP-LAROUCHE: We will put under this program the petition for
a world health system, a link to the video about this world
health
system.
[https://schillerinstitute.com/blog/2020/05/08/coronavirus-pet
ition-for-global-health-infrastructure/] And I would really
ask you to help us to distribute this petition as widely as
you can, all your social media, your email lists, your
colleagues, your friends, and make it a snowballing demand,
because we need a chorus of forces in the world to demand such
a change in the strategic policies.
SCHLANGER: Helga, with that, thank you a lot, and I’ll see you
again next week.
ZEPP-LAROUCHE: Till next week.

